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May 4, 2006 (Agenda) 
 

Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street, Room 403 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

Proposal from CALAFCO to Increase Dues 
 

Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended the Commission receive a presentation regarding a proposal by the 
CALAFCO Board of Directors to increase the annual membership dues and provide direction as 
appropriate to the Commission’s representatives to the annual CALAFCO Business Meeting. 
 
DISCUSSION
 
This matter is continued from the April 6 meeting, when the staff was directed to obtain 
additional information about this request.  Our report from that date is enclosed. 
 
Everett Millais, Executive Officer of the Association (who is also the Executive Officer of the 
Ventura LAFCO), has agreed to attend the May 4 meeting to explain the CALAFCO proposal 
and respond to any questions from Commissioners.  
 
Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 
 
cc:  Everett Millais, CALAFCO Executive Officer   

Commissioners: Bob Orach, Chair  Joe Centeno  Dick DeWees  John Fox  Bob Orach  Susan Rose    Bernice Stableford   
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